Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Complaints Drafting
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could I have a copy of any internal guidance document that you have for council officers on how to draft responses to complaints. Your organisation may have a procedure for handling complaints that council officers use. 

Answer:

Leicester City Council does not have anything official on how council officers draft responses to complaints. The complaint officers attend courses and use best practice documents set out from the Local Government Ombudsman. This is therefore a refusal notice under section 17 of the FOI Act – Information Not Held.

Alternative to that we have a complaints policy which can be found at https://www.leicester.gov.uk/contact-us/comments-compliments-and-complaints/ this explains the complaint handling process, which you may find of interest.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write explaining why you wish to appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


